
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 adele rugg <adeleonmaui@yahoo.com> 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, May 19, 2020 2:01 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Cc: 	 Tamara A. Paltin 

Subject: 	 PSLU-25 

Aloha, Chair Paltin and Committee Members .. 

My name is Adele Rugg and i am a long-time resident of Kihei 

I am writing to you and your committee members to strongly urge 
you to DEFER and take NO ACTION on PSLU-25. The reason for 
my request is that real soon the Kihei-Makena Community Plan is 
coming up for review and members of the community would like to 
discuss this open space planning within the community plan 
review. Our Kihei wetlands are so very fragile and must be 
protected. 

Thank you so very much for listening to my request. 

Again .. I humbly ask you and your committee to defer and take no 
action at this time on PSLU-25. 

Thank you for all your hard work on behalf of our community. 

Aloha from .. 

adele rugg 	879 9964 
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